
Mission Accomplished: CH2M HILL employee receives NASA award
CH2M HILL employee Jason Glasgow was awarded NASA's Assembly Facility. CH2M HILL has completed over 300 NASA
Space Flight Awareness Honoree Award for his work at the
Marshall Space Flight Center.

The award was presented to 33 flight center employees and
contractors at a ceremony in August. Located in Huntsville,
Ala., the flight center is one of 13 National Aeronautics and
Space Administration installations nationwide and is the lead
center for developing propulsion technology. Glasgow works
onsite at the Marshall center providing project management
and engineering assistance for NASA's
Superfund and environmental
sustainability programs.

"The entire CH2M HILL team has
gone over and beyond the call
of duty since we began working
with NASA," Glasgow said.
"This is a team award as far as I
am concerned."

CH2M HILL has been providing
environmental and environmental
information systems services for
the center since 1987. Through
contracts with the Marshall center, CH2M HILL has also
worked at other NASA installations including Goddard
Space Flight Center, Kennedy Space Center, and the Michoud

task orders.

NASA is "very forward-thinking in their approach to
environmental issues—they like to be on the leading edge
and ask us to help them stay there," said CH2M HILL Client
Service Manager J.P. Martin.

Jason Glasgow receives the Space Flight Awareness Honoree Award,
presented by Marshall Flight Center Director David King (left) and
Astronaut Joan Higginbotham.


